


LEGAL NOTICE
On September 15, 2020 from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm at the 
Ridgeway Town Hall, 410 West Ave, Medina, NY. 
The Town of Ridgeway will hold a Public Hearing
 on Public Housing.  Ridgeway has designated 
September as Fair Housing Month. 
During the Public Hearing, we will answer any questions 
and will take comments and concerns about Fair Housing.  
Anyone wishing to attend must wear a face mask 
and practice social distancing. 
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